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GSS Weekly Meeting 

Wednesday, February 18, 2009, 5:00pm – 6:30pm
Present: Jessica Griggs, Kara Kunst, Guorong (Lesley) Lu, Susan Luchey, Kevin Volz, Kanyi (Amy) Yu, Yiran Zhou

Minutes

· No vote was taken due to absence of a quorum.
· Travel Award presentation by Jessica Griggs
· The Board will vote on Jessica’s award through email or at the next meeting 

· Jessica should be informed of the decision as soon as possible, and provided with the travel expense form
· Discussed locating the most recent version of the GSS Constitution

· Discussed the correct channel of payment for Kevin’s stipend – student employee salary, not contract worker pay
· Lesley Lu and Amy Yu presented reasons for joining GSS. Q&A with Kara, Susan, and Yiran.
· The Board will vote ASAP through email or at the next meeting 
· President’s Report on PC’s meeting with Steve Cassard, Barb Aughenbaugh, Miriam King, and Peter Toran. 
· Room reservation system needs major overhaul. PC will follow up in 2 weeks.

· Tiered parking rates may start in January 2010 (not confirmed).
· Little public information is provided regarding parking pass refund. Students may miss the refund time window (5/12-6/12).

· Parking website is confusing and sometimes misleading. Needs to be examined and modified.

· Future events planning

· GA luncheon – invite former GSS Presidents & VPs for panel discussion
· Spring family event – circus, Baltimore Blast, or Orioles game in early April

·  Fundraising event – possible restaurant night around UB, or at alumni operated sites
· Discussed mass mailing campaign, CSI will provide support on logistics

· Adjournment

· Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM

· Next meeting – Wednesday February 25, 5PM

